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Washington County Receives Award of Excellence  
 

Washington, PA – DAC Bond recently honored Washington County who has 
shown continuous commitment to continuing disclosure reporting by presenting 
an Award of Excellence recognizing 10 years of dedication to compliance with 
United States Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) Rule 15(c)2-12.  DAC 
stated, “In recognition of ten years of outstanding commitment to continuing 
disclosure reporting for municipal bonds. With a dedication to transparency and 
accountability, your commitment over the past ten years has set a standard of 
excellence in continuing disclosure reporting and positively impacted your 
organization and the broader municipal market.”  
 
“Our county is committed to maintaining transparency and accountability in all 
financial matters, including municipal bonds. We understand the importance of 
ongoing disclosure reporting the public, and we will continue to provide timely, 
accurate information to ensure confidence in our fiscal stewardship and financial 
integrity,” said County Commissioner Chair Nick Sherman. 
 
Vice Chairman Electra Janis stated,” For the past decade, we have remained 
steadfast in our commitment to compliance with SEC Rules.  We remain dedicated 
to maintaining these high standards for years to come.” 
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“I’m always pleased when our employees, past and present, are commended for 
doing a good job,” Commissioner Larry Maggi said. “Their dedication and hard 
work over the past ten years is a true testament to their diligence and dedication 
to serving the public.” 
 
Being a DAC Bond signals to the market that you are dedicated to meeting your 
contractual obligations, in all material respects, and have engaged DAC to assist 
you with ongoing regulatory compliance, she added.   
 
“I would like to thank our commissioners and predecessors for laying the 
groundwork for this standard of excellence that we strive to maintain. We have 
been and will continue to be committed to every aspect that played a part in 
Washington County receiving this certificate, not only for our municipal bonds but 
also for all other financial matters, Adam. Petris, County Finance Director stated.” 
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